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"Regulation of Retail Forex"

I find it disturbing that again, our Government is involving itself in
regulation of Free Capital Markets. Regulating the Margin Rate will have
absolutely No Impact on the ethics of corrupt brokers and dealers.

This market is a market that is Global, handicapping the United States
Citizens who participate in the very liquid and very precise operations
of this market will only ensure less liquidity, more job loses and
higher fees.

Please vote NO on this and for once, let the markets take care of
themselves. We are doing just fine as things are.

Yours sincerely
Robert Billeisen
1168 Goflview Dr
Suite A
Carmel, IN 46032


